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 We are thrilled to announce that PEPS School has officially been accredited as a centre for 

Edexcel Board Exams and is now recognized as a Pearson International School. This 

prestigious accreditation is a significant milestone in our school's journey, further enhancing 

the educational opportunities available to our students. 

This achievement would not have been possible without the invaluable support of our 

esteemed partners, the British Council. Their collaboration and dedication have been 

instrumental in helping us reach this level of excellence. 

Recently, we had the honour of welcoming on behalf of Pearson Edexcel, Senior Regional 

Manager Mr Adam Jama, along with a distinguished team from the British Council, led by 

Director Exams Mr Simon Green and his team, Zoheb, Nebyu, Sayira and Mahwish. During 

their visit, the team met with PEPS' Senior Leadership led by School Principal Dr Marwa Diaa 

to discuss the exciting developments and future collaborations. In a special ceremony, Dr. 

Marwa Diaa received the official accreditation plaque from Pearson, marking this 

momentous occasion. 

This new addition to our school's offerings is especially beneficial for our high school 

students, as it provides them with the option to choose between different examinations 

boards, tailoring their academic paths to better suit their individual needs and aspirations. 

For more details about Pearson Edexcel and the opportunities it presents, please visit 

www.pearson.com  

We look forward to the continued success and growth of our students under this new 

accreditation, and we extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone involved in making this 

achievement possible. 
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